Reception Autumn| o

Dream Team

Our focus this term will be to ensure that the children feel safe and

confident so that they can happily explore their new learning
environment. They will be encouraged to build friendships, work as a team
and be respectful of one another.

Children will build their independence and autonomy by learning skills
such as self-care, being healthy and caring for their environment. We will
develop their oracy skills of speaking, giving them opportunities to talk
about their families and also listening to one another as their friends share
their thoughts and feelings.

We will have daily writing and phonic sessions, which will be delivered
through the Read, Write Inc. programme, in addition to providing the
children with opportunities to write within the provision.

Maths will be taught using the Maths No Problem programme which
supports children to have a deeper understanding of number and use
questioning to solve mathematical problems. Maths will also be explored
throughout the learning environment, both inside and out.

Children will be read to regularly by different adults, who will instil their
love of reading by sharing a variety of stories, songs, rhymes, and poems.

As Autumn is upon us, the children will explore the natural world around
them, making observations of the change in season. They will create with

different materials, experimenting with colour and texture.

What a busy start to Reception at d’Auvergne!



